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To Whom It May Concern, 

 

As a patient of a naturopathic Dr (and friend to other naturopaths) I have 

experienced, first hand, the quality of care and attention from naturopathic care that 

surpasses other primary care Drs. It is not just reasonable, but necessary for 

naturopaths to be paid fairly.  

 

Tami Widmer, MA, LPC 


